
 

 

 

Now Accepting Submissions for Volume X of The Graduate Review 

 

Dear Graduate Faculty, DGCE Graduate Chairs, and Department Chairs,  

The Advisory Board for The Graduate Review: A Journal of Graduate Research and Creative 

Scholarship invites submissions from graduate students from all disciplines. The Graduate Review is an 

annual interdisciplinary journal published by Bridgewater State University, entering its tenth year. If you 

have mentored exemplary graduate student work, please consider encouraging the author to submit for 

Volume X.  

Submission guidelines and our online submissions portal for all submissions can be found on Virtual 

Commons, at: http://vc.bridgew.edu/grad_rev/.  The Graduate Review issues a call for submissions in fall 

and spring but operates on a rolling basis.  To be considered for Volume X, graduate student authors can 

submit their work by December 20, 2024, or March 17, 2025, for a fall or spring review. Volume X will 

be released in early fall 2025 and all submissions must be uploaded via Virtual Commons. 

Submissions can include scholarly research studies or experiments, creative writing, poetry, 

commentaries, book reviews, and artistic works. Please feel free to contact the Principal Editor with any 

questions.  

 

Thank you for your support of The Graduate Review: A Journal of Graduate Research and Creative 

Scholarship 

Sincerely, 

 

Michele Wakin, Principal Editor, (mwakin@bridgew.edu) 

http://vc.bridgew.edu/grad_rev/

